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DSB Extends HAP to Friday 31st July 

 

   

 

 Dear DSB Users, 

  

Having consulted the Technology Advisory Committee for further guidance, the DSB 

will extend the current Heightened Awareness Period (HAP) until Friday 31st 

July.  During this period change will be permitted, but is subject to additional 

governance and controls, with users supported by timely communication to aid their 

preparations. 

  

The DSB will continue to monitor the situation closely and will provide a further update 

on Friday 31st July. 

 

Regards, 

DSB Technical Support Team 

  

 

 

  

 

  

 

https://anna-dsb.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9d7b57dd3f8153971eb6adc37&id=bb61bc1b27&e=5946bfd091
technical.support@anna-dsb.com

